BOROUGH OF WILDWOOD CREST
GREEN TEAM
Meeting Minutes — October 26, 2022
Borough Hall, 6101 Pacific Avenue

Co-Chair's MacQueen & Devlin called the Borough of Wildwood Crest Green Team to order at 1
pm.

MacQueen & Devlin read the “Sunshine Act” and lead the Pledge of Allegiance.

Co-Chair MacQueen, Co-Chair Devlin, Member Deissroth, Member Vassallo, Member Little,
Member Corradino were in attendance. A quorum was declared. Members Mears, Cusella,
Caruso and Secretary Archer were not present.

The minutes from meeting September 26 were approved on motion of Co-Chair MacQueen,
second by Co-Chair Devlin and unanimous voice vote of members eligible to vote.

No Correspondence was received.

Under old business, Co-chair MacQueen advised everyone on the current status of Sustainable
Jersey. First round corrections were made in time for the August deadline. The second round was
then submitted by October 18. If any third-round revisions are needed they will be due after the
official luncheon. The Borough was certified “Bronze Status” and then invited to

the official SJ luncheon on November 15. Recertification will be needed by the end of 2025.

Under new business, discussion began about placement of the new Trex bench the Borough
received in September of 2022. Voting for placement and dedication should be held via the team
in the spring. Previous discussion was to hold the bench till the completion of Preston Park. The
next new item is the addition of “Green Team member input and ideas” placed on the monthly
agenda. New ideas suggested this month are for the team to develop a new Green Team mission
statement, booking a guest speaker about Monarch Butterflies and working alongside the
Creative Arts Council. The team was also notified that Member Corradino has replaced a
previous team member on the CFMP as a volunteer. She has taken her CEU’s and will work with
Commissioner Franco and Administrator Mahon on CFMP borough business.

No members of the public spoke.
The Team will meet on Wednesday November 30 at 1 p.m.

Meeting adjourned on motion of Member Little second by Co-Chair MacQueen and unanimous
voice vote at 2 p.m.



